
 
 

Memo  Date  1 April 2015 

To: Auckland Council 
  
From: Julie McKee, Team Leader Hearings – IHP 

 
Subject:   Framework Plans – request for additional time to provide response to 

independent legal advise 
 

 
 

The panel has reviewed Auckland Council’s request for additional time to consider the advice from 
Dr Royden Somerville on the matter of the vires of the Proposed Auckland Unitary Plan provisions 
for Framework Plans.  The panel has accepted the Council’s request and notes that the response 
will be provided to the panel no later than 2 working days prior to the conference on 13 April 2015.   


